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Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: Coronavirus 

You will all be aware from national news coverage of concerns regarding the potential spread of the 
coronavirus to various parts of the globe. 

You will also be aware that currently, there have been very few cases diagnosed in the UK and none that 
we are aware of in or near Luton. 

I would like to assure you that the school is closely monitoring any developments and we are making 
sure that we are familiar with and following the guidance issued by Public Health England. We are 
checking the guidance regularly for any updates and we have included a link here should you wish to 
check the guidance yourself. 

We will of course, update you if it should become necessary to take any specific action in response to 
the guidance. 

If you require any further information, or have difficulty accessing the guidance, please do not hesitate 
to contact the school on 01582 571427. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs J K Mylles 
Headteacher 
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